
  
   

 

21 February 2017 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
Re: Education Live, GCSE Science Conference 
 
Thank you for your payment for the GCSE Science Live Conference in Bristol. I am writing to inform you of 
some key details regarding the trip.  
 
Date of trip: Friday, March 3rd, 2017. 
 
Location: Colston Hall, Bristol. 
 
The conference was originally at the Passenger Shed in Bristol; however, the organiser has moved the 
event to Colston Hall in Bristol.  
 
On the day:  
 
We will be departing school at 8:30. Please could I ask that your son arrives at school at 8:00 to ensure a 
punctual departure.   
 
Doors open at 10:00 for a 10:45 start, and the day finishes at 15:00.  
 
The lunch break is at 12:50 for approximately 40 minutes 
 
We will be returning to school at approximately 17:00. 
 
Your son will need to bring a packed lunch and pupils will be required to wear school uniform.  

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip.  Please contact Mrs Sarah 
Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 
 
For more information about the scientists that will be speaking on the day, visit 
http://gcsesciencelive.net/event_categories/bristol/  
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr Daniel Brown 
 
Biology Department 

 

mailto:sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk
http://gcsesciencelive.net/event_categories/bristol/

